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Darleen and I will be leaving for Jordan today, November 19th. We plan to return on 
December 2nd. We look forward to spending time with some of our families in that part of 
the world and participating in a college graduation. Please pray that the Lord will use us 
for His glory. Obviously, we would appreciate you praying for our safety as well.

The Lord has been so good to give us another wonderful year in His service. I suppose it 
goes without saying that there are always old and new challenges to overcome. However, 
if we pause to count our many blessings, the difficulties seem to fade away. The Lord has 
sustained and blessed us another year. He did that in large part through people like you. 
Thank you for standing with us this year. Some of you have faced great hardships. As a 
result, you have had to drop  or cut back our support. Darleen and I want you to know that 
we appreciate the many years that you helped us in this ministry. We pray that the Lord 
will bless you with open windows from Heaven.

We already have a very busy year scheduled for next year. Most of February and March 
will be spent in Micronesia and Alaska. We have a number of missions conferences 
scheduled for 2013 as well. Join us in prayer that the Lord will bless the coming effort. 
Pray that He will save sinners, challenge saints, and call servants for the task that is 
before us.

We trust that we will take time this Thanksgiving to bare our hearts to the Lord in 
appreciation for His continued faithfulness. This Christmas we need to remember the birth 
of our Lord in a way that would honor Him and His unspeakable gift to us. Also, as we 
approach the New Year, may  we dedicate ourselves to Him and purpose to labor at 
fulfilling the Great Commission, which He gave us before He ascended into Heaven.

Once again, thank you for standing by us with your prayer and financial support.

In His Service,
Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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